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A Message from our Principal ... 
Dear Parents and Students, 

It’s hard to believe that summer is coming to an end, but we are excited for our halls and classrooms to be filled with 

students in just a few short weeks.  While we are looking forward to having our students and teachers on campus, we are 

also saddened by the sudden passing of our Mr. Waterman.  To say his presence will be missed is an understatement.  Mr. 

Waterman was one-of-a-kind; he was full of life, love and laughter, and in memory of a very special person, we need to 

remember to be there for each other.  We will have district counselors available in Guidance on the first day of school for 

any student who may want a little support or someone to listen.  Additional resources will also be available.   

Edgewood has many activities and events taking place regularly, and we want our students and families involved in all we 

have to offer.  Registration will take place on Wednesday, August 3rd, from 8:00 am – 6:00 pm.  Athletic coaches and 

club sponsors will be in the gym for students to explore our various programs and purchase class shirts.  Additionally, we 

will hold our annual Welcome to the Pack for our incoming 7th graders on Thursday, August 4th, from 5:00 – 7:00 

pm.  Administration, Guidance and both Middle and High School SGA will be available to assist our newest students 

acclimate to the school.  We know our 7th grade students are excited and nervous.  Just know that so many of the adults on 

campus have all those same feelings!! 

As we welcome our students, either again or for the first time, I also want to introduce the following new teachers and 

staff to Edgewood: 

• Ms. Jenna Amato – Social Studies  

• Ms. Yandy Chan – Attendance 

• Ms. Maria Joslin – Math and AP Computer Science 

• Ms. Alicia Marrara – English Language Arts 

• Ms. Lisa Sinatra – Math 

• Mr. Sean Stelzer – Chemistry (he served as a sub for Chemistry in May of 2022) 

• TBA – Band (we are waiting on certification requirements before our new director will be officially onboarded) 

 

Our parents are welcome to meet all of our teachers during Open House, on August 18th, at 6:00 pm, and our senior 

parents are invited and encouraged to attend our Senior Parent Meeting on August 18th, at 5:00 pm in the cafeteria.  

Please remember that the parent-student contract requires our parents to volunteer a minimum of 20 hours per family per 

year.  Hours may be earned in a variety of ways, including your attendance at school events such as Open House and 

Senior Parent Night.   

On a final note, please remember to review the contents of this newsletter as it is chock full of information.  Should you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Front Office, and our wonderful staff will direct your call 

accordingly.  We will see you at registration on August 3rd, and we are looking forward to a fantastic school year! 

Sincerely, 

Jacqueline Ingratta 



Edgewood 2022/2023 Registration Information 

Wednesday, August 3, 2022 
 

Registration for all students will be held on August 3, between the hours of 8:00am and 6:00pm.  Students will 
receive their schedules, remit any outstanding obligations and fines as well as obtain their hall lock (if needed) 
and pay the activity/planner/PE uniform fees.  Students who drive to school may also purchase campus parking 
permits.  If you cannot attend Registration on August 3, please contact the Front Office.   
 

Registration Locations: Cafeteria (for registration purposes), Media Center (for schedule changes), Gym (for 
clubs, activities, class shirt purchases and our club expo).  

Times: 

• 11th & 12th Grades   8:00am – 10:00am 

• 9th   & 10th Grades                10:00am – 2:00pm 

• 8th Grade                                12:00pm – 2:00pm 

• 7th Grade                                  2:00pm – 4:00pm 

• Any Grades                             4:00pm – 6:00pm 
 
*Fall 2022/2023 Driver’s Education students will pay the registration fee on the first day of class* 

 

WHAT TO BRING TO REGISTRATION? 

If you do not come to registration with your student, please make sure he/she comes with the needed 

information: 

● $27.00 which includes: 

- $5.00 for your lock for hall-locker. If you were an Edgewood student last year and have an Edgewood 

purchased lock, you may use the same lock 

- $2.00 for PE Lock rental – if you have PE 

- $5.00 for Activity fee/Planner 

- $15.00 for PE Uniform – if needed ($7.50 PE Shorts/$7.50 PE Shirt) 

● Fees and Fines: If you ended last year owing any fees or fines, now is the time to pay your obligations 

● Immunizations: Incoming NEW (Previously enrolled as private, home education, or from out of Brevard 

County) and 7th grade students – Your immunization records were due by JULY 1. If you have not turned them 

in, please remember you will not be able to start the registration process if your immunizations are not 

current! Please bring these records to school before registration so there won’t be any delay.  

● Emergency Information – pick up a change form if needed: It is important that we have parent’s names, 

place of work, change of telephones, and emergency contact information. The person listed in Case of 

Emergency, will be contacted when we are unable to locate a parent or guardian and must have authorization 

to check your student out of school in case of illness or doctor appointment. List any medical problems or 

special conditions that may affect your student’s health.   

● Parking Permits to Park Vehicle on Campus:  Please bring the following on registration day. 

• Filled-out form :  link for the Student Parking Permit Registration 

https://www.brevardschools.org/cms/lib/FL02201431/Centricity/ModuleInstance/24372/Parking_Permit_Application.pdf


• Student Driver’s License 

• Valid Insurance Information (hard copy or electronic for staff to see) 

• $20.00 fee 

 

                                                        

 

 

 

FOCUS PINs 

We are in the process of sending FOCUS PINs to families that do not have an account set up.  If you had a FOCUS 

account previously, whether you were an Edgewood student or not, it has rolled into the 2022-2023 school 

year.  Any questions regarding FOCUS and PINs please contact Ms. Kugelmann. 

Kugelmann.Julie@brevardschools.org                                                               

                                                               

DRIVER’S EDUCATION 

When: August 10, 2022 - January 5, 2023 

Times: 7:15 a.m. to 8:00 a.m.  

Where: Portable 5 

Fee: $80 check or money order payable to Edgewood Jr./Sr. High School due on the first day of class 

Click the link for registration: https://forms.gle/WPANVngUb1oupEZM8 

STUDENT MUST HAVE LEARNER’S PERMIT BEFORE THE 1ST DAY OF CLASS 

If the instructor feels that your student is an able driver at the end of the semester, he will award your student 

with a waiver for their driver’s license.  If he feels they need more time driving, he can elect to not give your 

student a waiver and then they will have to take the driving portion of their test at the DMV.  Whether or not 

they receive a waiver will not affect their grade in the class.   

The students will have 30 hours of classroom instruction and 6 hours of range driving and will receive .5 credit 

at the end of the semester.  

Student will need to bring their Learner’s Permit with them each day to class. 

$80 payment must be made on the first day of class. 

All programs are subject to change (up to and including cancellations) depending on decisions made by local 

and state authorities. Seats for our driver's education program are available on a first-come, first-serve basis 

with a limit of 30 students. Students will be added to a wait list after all seats are filled. 

 

WELCOME TO THE PACK – Orientation for incoming 7th grade students! 

The annual Welcome to the Pack for incoming 7th graders will be held Thursday, August 4, from 5:00 pm-7:00 

pm in the school cafeteria. This an informational session for parents and students. Additionally, 7th grade 

students will go on a scavenger hunt, select a locker, and meet new friends. We hope to see you there. 

 

mailto:Kugelmann.Julie@brevardschools.org
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2022 Sales Tax Holiday! 
Monday, July 25 – Sunday, August 7 

The Florida Sales Tax Holiday will run from July 25 – August 7. 
School Supplies: Sales tax will not be charge on items such as pens, pencils, erasers, rulers, and glue.  
Clothing: Wearing apparel, including footwear (except skis, swim fins, roller blades, and skates) intended to 
be worn on or about the huma body. However, clothing does not include watches, watchbands, jewelry, 
umbrellas, handkerchiefs, or sporting equipment.    
 
For more information: https://floridarevenue.com/backtoschool/Pages/default.aspx  

CLASS OF 2023 – SENIOR PARENT NIGHT 

We know how daunting the senior year can be … for parents!! 

Edgewood Guidance will host an informational session on the college application process for all parents 

of the Class of 2023 on Thursday, August 18, from 5:00 pm-6:00 pm in the cafeteria.  Counselors and our 

College/Career Specialist will be in the senior project classrooms that week to meet with students about 

college applications. Join us this evening to answer any questions you may have.  

 

https://floridarevenue.com/backtoschool/Pages/default.aspx


 
 



 

 
Beginning with the 2022/2023 school year Edgewood will move to a one-to-one laptop model for 

all students.  Students will be issued a school laptop to use for all course work.  Students will 

transport their Brevard Public Schools (BPS) issued laptop to and from school. Due to security 

issues and Brevard Public Schools directive, personal laptops will no longer be used on campus.   
Edgewood Jr./Sr. High School will distribute a computer and power supply to each student during 

the first week of school.  Students and parents will sign for the issued laptop.  Laptops will be 

returned at the end of the school year.  Laptops are expected to return in the condition received in 

August. Any preventable, or deliberate, damages will be recorded and charged accordingly. 

 
Common damages are: 
•        Missing keys 
•        Cracked screens due to misuse or mishandling 
•        Lost or damaged power supplies 
•        Damaged USB, USB-C- and power sockets 
•        Missing screws 

 
Early Admit students will be issued a laptop upon request. 

 
Students are required to purchase their own headset for use as directed in class.  Edgewood Jr./Sr. 

High School recommends a USB headset that does not require driver installation.  The below list 

are some recommendations: 

 

Adesso USB Stereo Headset 

https://www.govconnection.com/product/adesso-usb-stereo-headset-

bu/xtreamh5u/41167711?cac=Result 

  
Hamilton Personal USB Headset 
https://www.govconnection.com/product/hamilton-personal-usb-

headset/m1usb/35176532?cac=Result 
  
Kensington USB Hi-Fi Headphones w Mic 
https://www.govconnection.com/product/kensington-usb-hi-fi-headphones-w-

mic/k97601ww/36433537?cac=Result 
 

The headsets noted above are available for a discount through Connection, BPS business 

partner.  Parents can use the link below to create an account with Connection to purchase any items, 

including a headset, at the discounted rate: www.govconnection.com/bpspersonal  

 

It is highly recommended to purchase a high-quality bag or backpack designed to protect a laptop.  A 

wireless mouse is also recommended for students preferring not to use a touch pad. 
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MyPaymentsPlus Overview 

 

Forgotten or lost lunch money is no longer a problem!  

MyPaymentsPlus is a service which allows parents to make on-line prepayments to their student's 
lunch account. At this time all transaction fees are paid by Brevard County Food and Nutrition 
Services. If you would like to take advantage of this no-cost program, click on the MyPaymentsPlus 
logo above to be directed to their website (www.mypaymentsplus.com) or use the links below to 
find out more about the program.  Please use Chrome, Edge or Firefox when accessing 
MyPaymentsPlus. 

NEW!! Mobile App for MyPaymentsPlus: After you set up your MyPaymentsPlus account online by 
adding your child and payment information, you can utilize the MyPaymentsPlus mobile app to 
conveniently make payments from your mobile device.     

http://www.mypaymentsplus.com  

Edgewood’s Cafeteria will have 3 lines this year. 

First line is called Food Factory.  

This will have the school lunch menu items on it. The cost will be 2.50 per meal or reduced at .40 or 
Free for who applies with an application. 

Second line is called Graffiti Grille. 

This will have all Ala-Cart food Items grab and go. 

Third line is called Sombrero’s. 

This will have all Ala-cart food items, grab and go. 

Ala-Cart items are:  

Pizza, Tornado’s, Mozzarella cheese sticks, Baked Ziti, Chicken Alfredo, Chicken Sandwich, Specialty 
Burgers, Chicken Tenders, Mac and cheese, Corndog nuggets, Pop-corn chicken, Brownies, cookies, 
cupcakes, etc. 

 

http://www.pngall.com/remember-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
http://www.mypaymentsplus.com/
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http://www.mypaymentsplus.com/


 

Meal Prices 

Normal Meal Prices are as follows:  

   * Breakfast: No cost for all BPS students, regardless of status 

   * Lunch: Elementary $2.10; Secondary $2.50; Reduced $ .40 

Please note:  The USDA COVID Meal Flexibility Waiver which permitted all students to eat free 
regardless of status during the 2021-22 school year expired on May 26, 2022. 

 
 

Cafeteria Account Balances 
 
Is your child graduating?  Congratulations!! 
 
Is your family moving?  We are sorry to see you go!! 
 
If your child still has funds in their cafeteria account, simply click on the link in the "Related 
Documents" section below.  You can use the printable form to request your child's cafeteria account 
balance be transferred to another student, donated to the school cafeteria hardship fund, or via check.  
Should you have any questions, please contact the Office of Food and Nutrition Services at (321) 633-
1000, extension 11690. 
 

    



 

 

 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Aug 3  Registration  

   8am-6pm 

Aug 8  Late Registration *** 

Must notify Front Office 

Aug 4   Welcome to the Pack 

(Incoming 7th Graders 

ONLY) 5-7pm 

Aug 10   First Day of School  

Aug 16  Underclassman Pictures 

Aug 18  Senior Parent Night 

Aug 19   Last day to submit 

schedule changes 

Aug 25  PTO Meeting 6pm 

Aug 26   Campus Clean Up  

   2:30-3:30 pm 

INCOMING 7TH GRADE and NEW STUDENTS 

Students entering seventh grade and new students to Brevard Public 
Schools are required by the State of Florida to have completed their 
immunizations. New students to Brevard Public Schools are required to 
have a current physical. School Physical Exams may be obtained at your 
private provider’s office or an walk-in clinic.  

All 7th Grade students are required to have a TDAP Booster. This vaccine 
is free at your local Brevard County Health Department, or you can 
obtain them from your physician. Click on the following link for more 
information. 
 https://brevard.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/clinical-and-
nutrition-services/immunizations/index.html 

BPS does not allow students that do not have all their 
immunizations/physicals to complete the registration process in 
August. Failure to submit proof may delay your student from being able 
to pick up their schedule during fall registration on August 3, 2022.  

Immunizations and proof of physical (new to BPS students only) were 
due to the guidance office by JULY 1, 2022.  

Front office hours are Monday through Friday between 7:30am-

4:00pm. You may also email a PDF copy of these records to Guidance 

Clerk Julie Kugelmann at, Kugelmann.Julie@Brevardschools.org 
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Parent Volunteers at Edgewood 
The Volunteer Program is a vital part of our school. School of Choice families are expected to donate 20 hours PER 

family to Edgewood. Unlike the elementary level, seldom will our volunteers be needed in the classrooms, so don’t 

panic if you’re one of our working parents. Between sports, clubs, and activities there will be many opportunities 

for you to fulfill this small obligation. We need parents on field trips, fundraisers, school grounds beautification, 

mentoring, parent committees, School Advisory Council, PTO, special events, etc.  

Individuals wanting to volunteer must become a REGISTERED volunteer by completing an online application and 

fingerprinting with the Office of District and School Security. There is an annual renewal fee of $8.00. Registered 

Volunteers will be notified via the email associated with their application 60 days and 30 days prior to their renewal.  

Someone will be available during registration to provide information and answer questions. Parents must be 

registered volunteers to volunteer time at the school. There are many ways to complete the hours, but all parent 

hours must benefit Edgewood. Parent volunteer hours through the A+ Thrift Store are a great way to earn 

volunteer hours. They support the schools by donating their profits back to the schools.      

Students must complete 25 hours of service-learning time anywhere in the community. Students in grades 10-12 

are expected to have met the 25 hours requirement in each of their high school years to align with Bright Futures 

expectations.  This requirement is also a part of students earning the Diploma of Distinction upon graduating 

from Edgewood.  For reference, current seniors should have completed 75 or more hours, juniors 50 or more 

hours, and sophomores 25 or more hours.  This will ensure they are on pace to meet the minimum requirements 

of earning 100 hours in high school.  

Remember, parents and students sign the Parent and Student Contract agreeing to meet this obligation each 

year.   

 

PARENT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  

Sign-Up Genius – Registration: 

Sign-Up Genius – Campus Clean-up: 



 

 



 

Club News: 
 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

Who We Play For will be offering ECG screenings on campus in the boys’ and girls’ locker rooms from 

3:30pm- 6:00pm on August 8th. The screening is open to all students, not just Edgewood students. The cost 

is $20.00. Please follow the link to register: 

https://app.squarespacescheduling.com/schedule.php?owner=23794103&appointmentType=34943187 

Please complete the required consent form and pay online. Registration for this event will close at 7:00pm 

on August 7.  

NOTE: All participants should refrain from exercising at least 20 minutes before arriving for their heart 

screening appointment.  

 

                                                       

Edgewood Varsity Bowling Team 

Are you ready to roll!  WE ARE!  Come check out the #1 participation sport in the country! 

Practice for returning players and tryouts for new players for 22-23 team will be held Monday 8/1/22, Tuesday 

8/2/22, and Thursday 8/4/22, from 4 to 5:30 p.m. at Shore Lanes Bowling Center in Merritt Island.  There is no cost 

to attend. 

Tryouts are open to all girls’ and boys’ grades 7 thru 12.   We will field a playing roster of 8 boys and 8 girls.  The 

season runs August to October. 

You must have a sports physical to participate in athletics.  Physicals from last year are good for only 1 year from the 

date the doctor signed the paperwork. 

 

Also, athletes must have an EKG- once while in middle school (7-8 grade) and once while in high school (9-12 grade).  

Who We Play For does screenings, visit their website at www.whoweplayfor.org for their scheduled locations. 

I’m looking forward to another exciting season!!  ONE TEAM-ONE MISSION= W! 

Coach Valerie Lance 

321-454-1030, xt. 1004 

Lance.valerie@brevardschools.org 
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EDGEWOOD STAFF INFORMATION 
 

 

 

Principal:  Jacqueline Ingratta 

Assistant Principal: Dr. Julia Diakakis 

Assistant Principal: Nicholas Stewart 

 

EJSHS Office Number 454-1030  
Athletics  Ext. 24110 

Band   Ext. 24094 

Cafeteria   Ext. 24011 

Clinic   Ext. 24010 

Drama   Ext. 24092 

Front Office  Ext. 24001 

Guidance  Ext. 24024 

Media Center  Ext. 24098 

SRO   Ext. 24012 

Volunteer Info  Ext. 1000 

 

 

Faculty E-Mail Addresses 
Allred, Karen            24059      Allred.Karen@Brevardschools.org  

Al-Shihabi, Nadia            24081      Al-Shihabi.Nadia@Brevardschools.org 

Amato, Jenna            24058      Amato.Jenna@Brevardschools.org 

Brown, Natalie            24065      Brown.Natalie@Brevardschools.org  

Cilsick, Ryan            24105      Cilsick.Ryan@Brevardschools.org  

Clark, Alan            24055      Clark.Alan@Brevardschools.org  

Clarke, Briana            24107      Clarke.Briana@Brevardschools.org  

Cofer, Brandy            24077      Cofer.Elizabeth@Brevardschools.org  

Cook, Jim             24056      Cook.Jimmy@Brevardschools.org  

Czajka, Tracy            24053      Czajka.Tracy@Brevardschools.org  

Flint, Marisa            24076      Flint.Marisa@Brevardschools.org  

Franco, Joe            24095      Franco.Joseph@Brevardschools.org  

Glenn, Anna            24078      Glenn.Anna@Brevardschools.org  

Glover, Helen            24106      Glover.Helen@Brevardschools.org  

Ingleton, Krystal            24052      Ingleton.Krystal@Brevardschools.org   

Jenkins, Jeff            24063      Jenkins.Jeffrey@Brevardschools.org  

Jenkins, Sandy            24063      Jenkins.Sandra@Brevardschools.org  

Johnson, Nathaniel            24057      Johnson.Nathaniel@Brevardschools.org  

Johnston, Sean            24108      Johnston.Sean@Brevardschools.org  

Joslin, Maria                        24097      Joslin.Maria@Brevardschools.org  

Kropp, Andrew            24094      Kropp.Andrew@Brevardschools.org 

Kufner, Elizabeth            24071      Kufner.Elizabeth@Brevardschools.org 

Kyzer, Melanie            24086      Kryzer.Melanie@Brevardschools.org 

Leutbecker, Leslie            24054      Leutbecker.Leslie@Brevardschools.org  

Luebcke, Belinda            24072      Luebcke.Belinda@Brevardschools.org  

Marquez, Monica            24074      Marquez.Monica@Brevardschools.org  

Marrara, Alicia                    24077      Marrara.Alicia@Brevardschools.org  

Mehok, Steve            24088      Mehok.Steve@Brevardschools.org     

Miller, Dennie            24096      Miller.Dennie@Brevardschools.org      

Muir, Bill             24070      Muir.William@Brevardschools.org 

Murphy, Elizabeth            24079      Murphy.Elizabeth@Brevardschools.org 

Niemeyer, Melinda            24068      Niemeyer.Melinda@Brevardschools.org    

Noah, Tina            24061      Noah.Tina@Brevardschools.org       

O’Hern, Susan            24050      Ohern.Susan@Brevardschools.org                

Perotti, Rosa            24082      Perotti.Rosa@Brevardschools.org    

Phillips, Diane            24080      Phillips.Diane@Brevardschools.org    

Rawls, Lisa            24075      Rawls.Lisa@Brevardschools.org     

Reninger, Katie            24112      Reninger.Katie@Brevardschools.org 

Reninger, Meredith            24103      Reninger.Meredith@Brevardschools.org 

Rhoden, Susan            24092      Rhoden.Susan@Brevardschools.org 

Robbins, Laura            24062      Robbins.Laura@Brevardschools.org   

Sierra, Paige            24060      Sierra.Paige@Brevardschools.org      

Sinatra, Lisa                         24051      Sinatra.Lisa@Brevardschools.org  

Snyder, Beth            24073      Snyder.Elizabeth@Brevardschools.org 

Stansbery, Kyle            24066      Stansbery.Kyle@Brevardschools.org  

Stelzer. Sean                        24104     Stelzer.Sean@Brevardschools.org  

Teplica, Susan            24064      Teplica.Susan@Brevardschools.org 

Vickers, Patrick            24085      Vickers.Patrick@Brevardschools.org 

Walker, Thomas            24067      Walker.Thomas@Brevardschools.org 

Woods, Jeff            24084      Woods.Jeffrey@Brevardschools.org 

Woodside, Deborah           24087      Woodside.Deborah@Brevardschools.org 

Worcester, Eryn            24101      Worcester.Eryn@Brevardschools.org 

Worcester, Jeff            24083     Worcester.Jeff@Brevardschools.org                                                      

www.edgewoodhigh@brevardschools.org 

Attendance Office 

  Ext. 24008  

Activities Coordinator 

Mr. Kaltenbach, Ext. 24110 

Kaltenbach.Andrew@Brevardschools.org  

College and Career Coach 

Ms. Cofer, Ext 24028 

Cofer.Elizabeth@Brevardschools.org 

Guidance Desk                                     

Mrs. Kugelmann Ext. 24024 

Kugelmann.Julie@Brevardschools.org 

Guidance Counselor A-H 

Mrs. Krestan, Ext. 24026  

Krestan.Cheryl@Brevardschools.org 

Guidance Counselor I-M 

Ms. Taylor, Ext. 24025 

Taylor.Danielle@Brevardschools.org 

Guidance Counselor N-Z 

Mrs. Cooper-Denton, Ext. 24027 

Cooper.Kristi@Brevardschools.org 

Guidance Services Specialist 

Mrs. Hardy, Ext. 24023 

Hardy.Tracy@Brevardschools.org   

Records Custodian 

Ms. Drever Ext. 24006 

Drever.Megan@Brevardschools.org 

Front Office 454-1030 

Mrs. Howard, Ext. 24001 

Howard.Jaymette@Brevardschools.org 

Secretary 

Mrs. Dania DeClue, Ext. 24003 

Declue.Dania@Brevardschools.org  

Bookkeeper 

Mrs. Lance, Ext. 24004 

Lance.Valerie@Brevardschools.org  

Cafeteria Manager 

Mrs. Artura, 454-1034 

Artura.Annette@Brevardschools.org 

Head Custodian 

Mr. Tyler, 24030 

Tyler.William@Brevardschools.org  
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	Normal Meal Prices are as follows:
	* Breakfast: No cost for all BPS students, regardless of status
	* Lunch: Elementary $2.10; Secondary $2.50; Reduced $ .40
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	Is your child graduating?  Congratulations!!
	Is your family moving?  We are sorry to see you go!!
	If your child still has funds in their cafeteria account, simply click on the link in the "Related Documents" section below.  You can use the printable form to request your child's cafeteria account balance be transferred to another student, donated t...
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